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HEADQUARTERS, ARMY SERVICE FORCES
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL OFFICER ‘

Vol

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

26 July 1944,

Ma jor General J. B. Allison,
U. S. A., Retired,

Chevy Chase Club,

Chevy Chase, Marylsnd,

Dear General Allison:

I wvas extremely pleased to receive the very nice
photograph which you 80 kindly autographed. Captasin Carroll
tells me that it was necessary for you to make arrangements
to have & photograph made in view of the fact that you had
none on hand, and I appreciate your courtesy all the more
and hope I did not put you to too much trouble.

The picturez of the various Chisf Signal Officers
under vhom I have had the pleasure of serving are nov being
framed and your photograph will occupy & prominent place in
the collection. Thank you very much for your kindness.

I have not had the pleasure of seeing you for a8 long
time, but then during these hectic days we get very little
chance to go out after the day's work is over. About the
only thing I ca2n do is to play nine holes of golf a couple
of times a wveek after vork, and this, of course, can be done
only so long as we have the long days. Incidentally, my golf
is improving very slowly. I presume that you have become an
expert and are getting a great deal of fun out of 1it.

With most cordial greetings, I am,

3incerely yours,

William F. Friedman,
Director of Communications
Research.
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